“

Subject: FW: municipally significant events request

From: Forrest Jones, LC, MIES

Sent: Sunday, September 25, 2022 9:14 AM

To: Carolyn Lance <clance@georgina.ca>

Cc: Jodi Pridham <jpridham@georgina.ca>; Kate Ottaway <kottaway@georgina.ca>

Subject: municipally significant events request

Madame Mayor and Council,

Please consider the following dates and events as municipally significant for the purpose of getting an approved FOR
SALE liquor permit for AGCO.

FORREST JONES ENTERTAINMENT has consistently provided a variety of entertainment events in the past; and coming
soon which you have already approved.

These new dates and shows will continue to offer high quality, entertainment productions of variety to the community.

MARCH 8, 2023 — ABBAMANIA
MAY 9, 2023 — MAGIC MEN AUSTRALIA

Would love to have participation from any councillor — should they be interested; especially who’ever the Ward
Councillor is — at least.

Respectfully,
Forrest Jones



